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2nd October 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 at the Beacon of Light 
 
On Wednesday 4th October Year 6 will visit The Beacon of Light to take part in a variety of 
activities from team building activities in our commando Joe’s programme to Maths and English 
activities. 
 
Children will leave St Aloysius at 9:30am and travel by coach with St James School staff to the 
Beacon of Light. Wednesday is your child’s usual PE day so they should come to school in their 
full St James PE kit including joggers and hoodie. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle for the day and will return to school in time for 
normal school pick up. 
 
The subsidised cost of this trip is £5.00 per child. Permission and payment can be made via your 
ParentPay account by Tuesday 3rd October. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our Year 6 children which I’m sure they will enjoy very much. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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